Cheyenne PTO Meeting Minutes
1/19/17 PTO Meeting

Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm

Motion to approve meeting minutes from 11/17/16 made by Katie Gerbino seconded by James Pring and approved by all attending meeting. 
Co-President:  Welcome.  Dining Night at Firehouse was a success! Santa’s Workshop was very successful!  We got a lot of good feedback.  Both lower pricing and the evening event were well received. 

Vice President:  Daddy Daughter Dance coming up February 10th 6-8 pm here at Cheyenne
Secretary:  Mother/Son coming up February 1st 5-8 pm at Zap Zone
Treasurer:  Pancake’s with Santa was a success! Bagel Day is tomorrow.
Trustees:  No Report
Principle report:  Welcome Back! We had Professional Development day on MLK day and the staff got to go to a workshop that focused on public speaking.  So, we may see more of that in the classroom. Also had ELA workshops. We are voting on a new Language Arts program next week. They are looking at the programs Wonders and Journey’s.  Both programs have more resources than we have now. Next week, I am meeting with Mrs. Guitar and Mr. Peacock to figure out how to initiate our WATCHDOG program.  Hoping to start program late February/early March. Valentine’s Day parties coming up on Feb. 14th. Staggering the time’s again. Then winter break will be coming up.  We did receive the subdivision at 22 and Card Road.  So we have to figure out how to work bussing back in to the parking lot.  Suggested bringing bussing back so we do not have to alter parking lot to accommodate only a few busses. Suggested to put out survey to see who would use it to make it cost effective. Conferences on March 15th and 16th by invitation only or upon request.  Invites should come home hopefully the first week of March. Lego Rebotics competition March 3rd at Dakota High School.  
Teachers: No report  
CAC report:  No report.
Old/New business:  None
Motions Made: None 
